13th Jamary, 1953.

Ky dear Leopold,

Thark you for your kind letter of Jamary 5th, inviting
me to mttend your first full mecting in March 1953.

It would have been s very real pleasure te have
attended this insugural mesting, and particularly to see you
again. I have, however, promised to go to Australie for
some weeka this Spring and shall have to mies what would
otharwise be for me a most enjoyable coccasion.

May I congratulate you also on cheosing to honour the
neme of Adolphe Quetelet in your national sectlion of the
Picmetric Society. I think this i an example whioh should

be followed clsewhers, Zoef fonoi tio menl qouin Gtk

Sinserely yours,



